

DOC15/168903 SSD 6236

> Mr David Mooney A/Team Leader Department of Planning and Environment david.mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Mooney

I refer to your letter dated 19 May 2015 regarding the Energy from Waste Facility at Honeycomb Drive, Eastern Creek (Lots 1, 2, 3 and 4 DP 1145808) and request for comments on the Development Application and Environmental Impact Statement.

The Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) has reviewed the documents and provides comments at Attachment 1.

If you have any queries regarding this matter then please contact Belinda Leo on 9995 6820.

Yours sincerely

SUSAN HARRISON

Senior Team Leader, Planning

Regional Operations

Contact officer: BELINDA LEO

S. Hannon 21/07/15

9995 6820